To: Rural Amsterdam/Churchill Subcommittee -
From: Warren Vaughan, County Planning 1"/
Date: 12/19/08

Re: Updated Draft Regulation for January 12, 2009

Attached is the Rural Amsterdam/Churchill (RAC) with updates made this past Monday.
Please look it over and make sure | got everything right. Remember — we're talking
about the regulation in three different parts: 1) uses; 2) density; and 3) standards. The
only changes we made were to the standards, so for now, ignore the changes
highlighted in the “uses” and “density” sections (we'll get to the them next time).

Please bring this copy to our next meeting on January 12™ and have a great holiday.




